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As a music student, Galindo showed a preference for 
the piano. However, in later life he preferred using musical 
instruments as a basis for his compositions to playing them 
himself, leading Carlos Chávez to remark rather wistfully, 
"The preludes have a feeling for piano that one would 
expect from a composer with a long experience of piano
playing. However, this is not the case with Galindo: he has 
had more experience on the instrumental and vocal side. 

"In any case, this makes one regret the fact that 
circumstances did not further encourage the composer's 
development as a pianist. If Galindo managed to have such 
a great feeling for piano without being a pianist, what 
would it have been like if he had been a pianist?" 

However, his most famous piece was Sones de 

mariachi, a combination of La negra, El zopilote and Los 

cuatro reales, composed for flute, violins and mariachi 
ensemble. Its first performance at the "Twenty centuries of 
Mexican art" exhibition at the New York Museum of 
Modern Art was so successful that it was immediately 
recorded by Columbia Records and distributed worldwide. 

Pianist, teacher, conductor, director ofthe National 
Conservatory of Music and founder of the magazine 
Nuestra música (Our music), Galindo devoted his life 
to composing, as can be seen by the vast collection of 
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works he left: 156 published works and sorne 60 
unpublished pieces. 

Bias Galindo always used to say he was "doing a bit of 
music." He would get up at seven, walk for an hour and 
begin the task ·of creating music, to which he devoted sorne 
eight to ten hours every day, even on weekends. He had 
intended not to leave any unfinished work, but at his death, 
five ofhis projects were still incomplete. 

Galindo's discipline and dedication were rewarded by 
numerous tributes, awards and prizes. To mentionjust a 
few, he received the Order ofK.night Commander of 
Poland, the National Prize for Science and Arts, First Prize 
in Composition in Caracas, Venezuela, for his composition, 
Symphony No. 2, and the Gabriela Mistral prize from the 
Organization of American States. He was a founding 
membet of the Arts Academy and vice-chairman of the 
Society of Authors and Composers. 

A book on the life and works of Bias Galindo is 
shortly to be published by the National Center for Musical 
Research, Documentation and Information, as part of its 
series "Great Masters ofMexican Music." � 
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